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Wilton Health Department Recognized for Work During the COVID-19 Pandemic 

In celebration of National Public Health Workers Day, Governor Ned Lamont recently recognized the 
Wilton Health Department for its work during the COVID-19 pandemic.   

According to the official statement, the governor conveyed his “…sincere appreciation to the many 
residents who are employed by or volunteered for one of our public health districts, departments, or 
Tribal health offices throughout Connecticut – who valiantly rose to the occasion during the COVID-19 
pandemic...”.  The statement goes on to say “The results you have achieved to make Connecticut once 
again, a safe and healthy place for all, are deserving of the highest of praise”.   

For more information about the Wilton Health Department, visit the Town of Wilton website.   
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